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Rev. Tim Marvel, Ken Hollowell, Wendy Back and I have been to the Littlefield Church 4 times and met 
by Zoom 8 times.  We have been making plans but hampered in execution by not having original 
jurisdiction, especially since there is no session or active congregation. 

However, we have invited members and friends of the congregation to meet with us at Cherry Hill on 
May 22, 2 pm.  Our intention is to hear any concerns and update them on what we have been doing and 
plan to do.  

Since the building is to be demolished due to severe mold, we have been working with the non-profit, 
Care Village Outreach, Inc., to salvage what they can from the building to use to help with building 
projects for orphans in South Africa.   

We are also going through the membership records to determine who still needs to be transferred or 
removed. 

Once we have original jurisdiction, we can do a financial audit, proceed in planning to demolish building, 
and recommend to presbytery to close the congregation.  

Rev. Kenneth Kaibel, 
Chairperson 


